
 

 

 

         Date: 13 Dec 2021 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

The school office is now at the stage of sending the amended student grant forms back to the EDB. 

 

If you have not handed in a student grant form already, please bring it to the school office on or before 

this Friday, 17 December 2021, to join our final batch. 

 

If you have already submitted one before the deadline, please do not submit another copy. Duplicate 

forms from the same student may delay the application process. 

 

Kindly note that as the deadline has already passed, you may not receive the grant at the same time as 

other parents. 

 

Best, 

KJS Office 


